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This Sunday’s SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT
service will be
streamed online at In view of the rapidly aggravating COVID-19 situation in
10:45AM. the past few days, the government has advised religious
The link will be groups to avoid group gatherings.

pr ovided on the As a result of this, the school that we meet at has asked

that we not meet at the school for two weeks.

mal npage We will resume our online services for two Sundays -
of aic.org.hk .On January 9th and 16th.
Su nday maorning. Should the situation improve, we will return

to face-to-face worship on January 23.

Volunteer Opportunities

It takes more than finances to build a community! To be a good steward, whether is
for a few months, a year, or more, AlC aims to be a place for you to use your
experience, expertise, or interest. We want to help each one to find their place of
participation inside and outside of the church.

The following roles are needed to fulfil our vision and goals for the coming year. If
you would like to get involved, please email louise @aic.org.hk.

Ministries

Church & City Prayer
Meet and Greet Team
Singers or Musicians for Worship
Children's Church Team
Audio & Sound Support
Events Setup and Pack Down Team
Youth Group Adult Leaders
Caring Ministry

World Mission Outreach




To support AIC ministries, please help us meet

this year’s budget.
You may transfer online to
HSBC Account: 012-184 255-838
Alliance International Church or
send a cheque to the church office —

21 Tak Fung Street, Whampoa.

Donation to AIC is tax-deductible, giving

Mc In order to promote community wellness, the
Men’s AIC men are meeting regularly to do sports. If
sp@m you're interested, please WhatsApp Ernie at

mub 86 138 23716102 or Doug at 5422 8305.

AWANA runs from September — May.

AWANA is a club whose desire is to reach boys and girls with the good
news of Jesus Christ and train them to serve him. Our club consists of
clubbers ages 3.5 to 12 years. We meet Saturdays from 2:00PM to
4:00PM.

We spend our time learning from the Bible, singing songs, and playing fun
games. We do all of this so that one day our clubbers might be Approved
Workmen who Are Not Ashamed of the good news of Jesus Christ.

If you are interested in getting involved in AWANA or enrolling your
child, please contact Danny Lee at |leesir@mathstudy.hk.

Worship Through Giving

Adult (Sat/Sun) & Children
Attendance: 180

General Fund: $71,966.30

Bﬁdm E‘ resent: 9098

receipt will be available to all donors who include their personal details. To help us keep
track of your giving and issue you an annual giving report or request a receipt, please
email a copy of your transfer receipt along with your Full Name to dorie @aic.org.hk.

If you know
someone coming to

HOTEL
QUARANTINE
MINISTRY

work in Hong Kong
for the first time,

do let us know.

We will be happy to
be of help! Email:

dorie@aic.org.hk

The Alliance Filipino Fellowship has been serving domestic
helpers from the Philippines who are undergoing quarantine in
designated facilities. The fellowship partners with eight other
Filipino churches in Hong Kong, as well as Kabayan Radio
Hong Kong, and provides welcome kits to the helpers who are
serving their 21-day quarantine in Silka Tsuen Wan Hotel or
Penny's Bay Quarantine Centre on Lantau Island. The kit
includes masks, hand sanitiser, a SIM card, snacks, a New
Testament Bible and devotional material Our Daily Bread.
Those helpers are also under follow-up through text messages
after they have received those kits.

Since the ministry began in March, AFF was privileged to be
part of the HQM team who had helped many incoming Filipino
domestic workers. The fellowship prays that connection with
those helpers could be continued and they could share with
them the love of Christ in person.




